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This week we are 
continuing to build on 
our theme of “I am 
responsible for me”.  
 

In the learning spaces, 
ākonga will continue to 
identify the difference 
between extrinsic and 
intrinsic rewards. They 
will discuss what is 
rewarding for them and 
how they feel when they 
make good choices and 
are responsible. 
 

Congratulations to Ruby, 
Hazal and Justin who 
have been displaying 
responsibility in their 
learning space!  

Kia ora koutou, 
 

Week 8 is upon us and we are all set for 
our Enviro Afternoon today. Students 
will take responsibility and work with 
their Learning Space to tidy up our 
school grounds, care for their assigned 
garden, look at how they can make their 
lunches litter free and take some photos 
of nature. A huge thank you to Miss 
Ward for organising this event. 
 

Last week the Student Council worked 
hard to provide a Cupcake Day 
experience for Southbrook School 
students. A lot of fun was had and they 
managed to make a $100 profit that will 
go towards getting some new balls for 
the Sports Shed. Ka mau te wehi team! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coming up… 
● 12 Sept - House Day 
● 13 Sept - CoL Youth Initiative 
● 17 Sept - Chocolate Day (for our 

150th Jubilee) 
● 18 Sept - Poetry Finals (Ngā Manu 

Nui and Ngahere) 
 

Enjoy the sunshine! 
 

Ngā mihi nui, 
Holly Marsh 
Acting Deputy Principal 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THIS WEEK’S KETE KIDS

Esme, we are enjoying seeing you develop and build your 
Relationships Kete as you have fun and giggles with your 
friends. Your Kete Strength of Creativity is also growing as 
you engage with your friends in your imaginative and 
creative play. We have noticed your increased focus in 
class and how you are in the Green Zone - Ready to Learn. 
Your kindness shines and your Kaiako and peers appreciate 
the kindness you show to others. We are so glad you are 
part of Teoteo!  

Addison, you are a Ngā Manu Nui superstar. We 
love how you come into the learning space with a 
bright smile. You are the first to offer your help to 
teachers and peers and show kindness to everyone. 
You are a self managing learner and during your 
learning groups you are focused and ask questions to 
gain more knowledge. Thank you for being amazing!  

Miles, what a fantastic Term you are having. You 
have such a positive attitude to all your learning, are 
always willing to try new challenges and take pride in 
your achievements. We are proud of all the hard 
work you have been doing, both at home and at 
school. You are flying with all of your 3 Kete.  

Isla, what an absolute gem you are in Te Awa. We 
love how kind hearted and caring you are. Every 
interaction you have comes from a place of genuine 
care and respect for others. You push yourself with 
your learning and are not afraid to challenge 
yourself. We are so lucky to have you in our team. 
Keep being your wonderful self!  

Luna, we love seeing you smiling face every morning! 
You are such a positive influence in Aoraki and we 
can see how your leadership has grown this year with 
your work in Teoteo. We can see that you are always 
trying to do the right thing. We appreciate all that 
you do to make Aoraki and Southbrook a fantastic 
place to be!  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SPOTLIGHT  ON  
NGAHERE 

managing our 
emotions. They 
will revisit the 
Zones of 
Regulation and 
how they can 
effectively 
utilise their 
circle of 
control. 

MILO 
SUPERSTARS

Southbrook School uniform 
is available through: 

 
southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz  

SCHOOL 
UNIFORM

Ngahere have been practicing for 
their Poetry Competition and 
some students have written their 
own poems for this. They have 
also been busy mastering high 
jump and discus for athletics and 
last week finished their 
swimming lessons where they 
had great fun learning about 
water safety. Check out the cool 
survival skills they have been 
learning. Ka pai Tīma Ngahere!  

These superstars have 
been working hard in 
their Learning Spaces. 
Haere tonu ngā mahi 
pai koutou!  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Southbrook 
Superstars

MATUA NORM 
& BONNIE 

 
We are so lucky to have 
Matua Norm and Bonnie 
come and work with our 
Kapa Haka rōpū. They 
are a fabulous father and 
daughter team who have 
a passion for performing. 
At the moment they are 
busy getting our students 
ready for the Kapa Haka 
festival. They also work 
with the whole school 
every week as we 
practise our assembly 
waiata together. We are 
so fortunate to have such 
a talented pair to share 
their knowledge with us! 

Rylee got the 
coaches award for 
her netball team. 
Fabulous work!  

KAI 
CUPBOARD  

Our kai cupboard 
is stocked with 
food. If you need 
anything, feel 
free to pop in and 
see Kerry.  



Last Chance for Tickets! 




